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Day Pitney Relocates Washington, DC Office
Day Pitney LLP announced today that it has relocated its Washington, DC office from 1100 New York Avenue, NW to 555 

Eleventh Street, NW.

"Our new downtown location is centrally located, easily accessible and offers added convenience and amenities to our clients 

and to our employees," said Joseph Fagan, managing partner of the firm's DC office. "We look forward to continuing to serve 

clients with their legal needs in and around the nation's capital, where we have been for over ten years."

Day Pitney's Washington, DC office serves as an important hub for the firm's highly regarded litigation, transactional and 

regulatory attorneys, particularly those representing the interests of clients before federal agencies and the federal courts. 

With Washington, DC as home to the federal government and many of its departments, agencies and contractors, Day 

Pitney's prominent presence at a premier location in the District enhances the visibility of our clients and our firm with federal 

and state legislators, policy makers and lobbyists.

The new space is located in the award-winning Lincoln Square in the historic Penn Quarter. Only one block from the Metro 

Center station, it is easily accessible by multiple lines and incorporates a number of historic facades in a contemporary office 

building. The property's amenities include an on-site parking garage, fitness center and street level retail shops.
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